
TIME: 
PLACE: 

7:30P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

May 18, 2009 

Centerville Municipal Building 
Mayor Mark K.ingseed 
Deputy-Mayor Douglas Cline 
Councilrnembers: John Beals 

Brooks Compton 
Paul Gresham 
Belinda Kenley 
James Singer 

Assistant Clerk of Council Julia Weaver 
City Manager Gregory Hom 
Finance Director Steven Hinshaw 
City Planner Steven Feverston 
Public Works Director Robert James 
City Engineer Douglas Spitler 
Assistant to the City Manager Kristen Gopman 
Economic Development Administrator Nathan Cahall 
Municipal Attorney Scott Liberman 

Mrs. Gopman showed samples of some possible scale changes for the ring around 
the City Seal. Council concurred to enlarge the ring to make the words more legible. 

Council discussed the draft of the response to the letter dated April 20, 2009 from 
the Washington Township Trustees. The Councilmembers considered what information should be 
included in the letter. 

Dr. Gresham arrived at this time. 

Discussion related to the letter continued; topics included maintaining the 
cemeteries in town and the funding of joint projects. Mayor K.ingseed asked that any other 
revisions or concerns be emailed or expressed to him as soon as possible, so that he could put 
together another draft by Thursday, May 28, 2009. 

Mr. Hom noted that Mr. Ken Vollrath, a resident ofW. Ridgeway Drive, has 
asked to share pictures of the L.A Tan construction site during Citizens Comments and 
Questions of the regular Council Meeting tonight. 

Mrs. Kenley made a motion to convene into Executive Session regarding 
Personnel. Mr. Cline seconded the motion. A roll call vote resulted in seven ayes. At such time, 



• 

• 

after rio official business was conducted, Mr. Cline moved that Council adjourn out of Executive 
Session. Mrs. Kenley seconded the motion. The motion passed with seven ayes. 

Juli ,Weaver 
Assistant Clerk of Council 

Approved (; )j 
C. Mark Kingseed, Ma r 


